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Dear Mr. Mclaughlin, 

LATE DISTRIBUTION 
DATE- q_ II \ l(p 
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Supervisor Michael Ranalli, District IV of El Dorado County suggested we contact you. 

I am Cullen McGuire, a th grader at Marina Village Middle Schoof. Carson, my brother is a 61
h 

grader at the same school. We met Mr. Ranalli at a Town Half Meeting in Cool, CA on October 7th and on 
October 161

h had a private meeting with him at his office to discuss issues in ElDorado County. 

Both of us are Boy Scouts--Cullen, l 5
t class and Carson, Tenderfoot. Now we are working on the 

merit badge, Citizenship in the Community. As a prerequisite, we attended the Town Half Meeting and 
became interested in meeting with Supervisor Ranalli after learning at the meeting that there is either 
"very limited or no" Broadband service in District IV. This is due to District IV's topography. We are 
committed to help in ge"tting Broadband service to all residents in Ef Dorado County. We believe as a 
community, we should all have the same opportunities and advantages in education and business. 
Internet is also important for safety. To accomplish this, everyone should have access to Broadband 
service, not just District I. 

If you would like to tall< about this further and let us know how we can help with a solution, 
please let us know. My email address: and my Mom, Deborah's email 
address: 

Thank you for your interest-and-dedication to our county.---· 

Sincerely, 
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\:.) .. AJI..JZf'n. Jd .\ Co..'(G{!J1"5' Q erne: hLC~l~ 

CullenS. McGuire Carson P. McGuire 

Cc: Cody Naylor, Liaison Business and Community Outreach California Public Utilities Commission; 
Bryant IVlilesi, Field Representative Congressman Tom McClintock; 
The 5 District Supervisors of El Dorado County 


